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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I cannot believe another week has flown by as we 

approach the end of Term 1, the children are 

continuing to work hard and impressing their 

teachers with their effort and determination.  

It is a regular feature of the newsletter that I ask for 

your help with parking outside of the school. Please 

only park in the car park or the side of the road 

where there are no yellow lines. The front car park 

of the school is for official visitors only and is 

provision for accessible parking. Thank you for your 

help with this. Enjoy you weekend! 

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Remote Learning 

The children have all been issued with their remote 

learning packs today. They are in a large white envelope 

and all of the paperwork is printed on yellow paper. It is 

really important that you read these and keep these safe 

in case we have to close a class, the whole school or if 

your family have to isolate.   

The letter in the pack gives you full details and the user 

guide for Microsoft Teams is very useful. Some of the 

teachers have already set the children some tasks using 

this platform.  

The remote learning pages of the school website will 

have lots of information on that will be really useful for 

you to have a good look through.  

If you do not have access to a suitable device (laptop or 

tablet) or an internet connection then you will need to 

inform the school of this when your child is told to 

isolate. We will then try to support you with this.           

It will be an expectation that children fully access ALL 

remote learning whilst isolating at home.  

‘eschools’ and ‘MarvelousMe!’ apps  

We are still using the MarvellousMe! App to send 

home messages and photos of your 

child’s achievements. Remember to 

Hi5! the teacher back so they know 

you have seen the post.  

We also have our ‘eschools’ app 

this is a communication app that we use to send 

letters and information and texts to you if you 

download the app this goes straight to your phone 

and you are notified. You may even be reading this 

newsletter on the app!  

If you are unsure or need a reminder letter please 

give the School Office a call and we can send details 

home with your child.  

The recent school closure has 

shown us how important it is for us 

to be able to keep in touch with you 

and send information out in this 

way so please do download and login to both apps.  

Term Dates Reminder 

End of Term 1  

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Start of Term 2 

Monday 9th November 2020 



       Chapel Champions:  16th October 2020 

 Achievement Award Values Award: Communication 

Reception  Lottie for embracing welly Wednesday by using 

her investigative skills and found mushrooms.  

Harley for sharing well and making new friendships.  

Year 1 Lily for her amazing work in continuous provi-

sion, completing extra Maths and English work. 

Emilie for her amazing communication with her partner in 

Phonics and having the confidence to answer questions in  

Maths.  

Year 2 Jack for thinking carefully about what characters 

in our story might be saying. 

Maggie for her enthusiasm when communicating with oth-

ers during our story role-play. 

Year 3 Charley for fantastic dedication and excitement 

over his maths work. 

Olly for using his writing to communicate some super ideas. 

Year 4 Ellie for her amazing newspaper report on the 

Anglo-Saxons battle  

Macie-Mae for her excellent effort  during music lessons, 

communicating via sign language. 

Year 5 Miley for her fantastic efforts in writing her 

newspaper article. 

Chris D for his detailed explanations to solve multi-step 

questions ins Maths using the correct vocabulary. 

Year 6 Lexie for her cracking Morse code home learn-

ing!  

Rosie for being helpful and considerate when communi-

cating in our team.  

Student Update Forms 

Please continue to send back the Student Update 

forms that we have sent home. Please check both 

sides of the yellow form to make sure all of your 

details are correct. It is vital that we make sure we 

have up to date contact details for parents and 

carers and two emergency contacts. We will provide 

an envelope to return the forms in. Please return the 

forms to one of the red post boxes as soon as 

possible. Thank you for your help with this.  

Annual Flu Vaccination 

You should have received a letter regarding how to 

consent for your child to receive this year’s flu 

vaccination. This vaccination is recommended to 

help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an 

unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious 

complications. Vaccinating your child will also help 

protect more vulnerable family and friends by 

preventing the spread of flu. The vaccination date 

allocated to our school is Thursday 19th November . 

Please click on the following link to complete the 

online consent form for your child(ren): 

www.lincolnshireimmunisations.co.uk    

You will need to enter the following code to ensure 

the completed form can be correctly allocated to 

your child’s school: EE145489  

The vaccination is free and is a quick and simple 

spray up the nose. This vaccine is a yearly vaccine. All 

vaccinated children will be given a sticker or an ink 

stamp on their hand. If you have any queries please 

contact the School Aged Immunisation Service on 

01522 572950. 

The NHS team do not send out reminders to parents 

so you do need to register your children now if you 

want them immunised this term.  

Parking 

We are requesting once again that parents and carers 

DO NOT park on the double yellow lines or 

pavements.  We also ask that parents and carers act 

in a polite and respectful way towards other road 

users at pick up and drop off time. We have been in 

touch with our local PSCO who will be conducting 

‘spot checks’ on 

parking outside school.  

 


